
From: Helen Spector [mailto:helen94611@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:12 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 

 City of Portland:  PLEASE amend the proposed draft to reflect the city’s fossil fuel 

goals: 

• Enact a full ban on all new fossil fuel terminals, large or small. An exception for 
new facilities that are 5 million gallons or less is unnecessary. The City’s code 
changes should not allow more unit trains of dangerous fossil fuels like Bakken 
crude oil. 

• Strengthen restrictions on expansions allowed at existing terminals by adding 
binding limits as well as criteria for safety and climate impacts in the City’s non-
conforming use review process. 

• Prevent any aggregate increase in fossil fuel infrastructure in Portland. 

Helen Spector  
9601 NW Leahy Rd #309 
Portland OR 97229 
503-296-7248 
 
 


